
January 2020 

Dansville Middle School Board Report: 

On Friday, December 6, 2019 middle school students participated in their second Dansville 

Middle School dance put on by the DMS Student Council.  All funds raised go towards funding 

the 8th Grade trip to Washington D.C. in April. 

 

On Wednesday, December 18, 2019 Mrs. Graf, Mr. Finney and Mr. Feldpausch attending the 

Social Studies Implementation Training at the ISD to learn more about the newly updated 

Social Studies standards.  Teachers learned how standards were adjusted to meet the needs of 

today’s learners as well as a new process in teaching the standards called the Inquiry Design 

Model. 

 

On Friday, December 20, 2019 students participated in multiple events including academic 

holiday stations, 7Mindset connections and a visit from our very own Santa.  Students were 

able to make memories and have positive interactions at school on the day before break.  

Something the MS is focusing on this year. 

 

On Wednesday, January 8, 2020 middle school English teachers met to review middle school 

ELA curriculum.  As a team we were able to gain a better understanding on the expectations 

needing to be set by MS ELA teachers for the perfect paragraph, informational texts, 

independent reading expectations as well as much more.  This enabled our teachers to create 

a better connection to the high school ELA curriculum and ensure when a new teacher 

teaches MS ELA they will know the expectations set by the secondary ELA team. 

 

Teachers also have stayed committed to celebrating multiple students weekly who will receive 

a “good call” from Mrs. Graf to their parents.  Parents and students have very much 

appreciated this fun activity.  To see students who have been nominated, start following Mrs. 

Graf on her Principal Graf Facebook page. 

 


